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To whom it may concern, 

Tena koe,  

Papakura Marae was established in 1980 to provide cultural, health and social services to the people 
of Papakura and its surrounding suburbs.  It provides accessible health and social services for the 
education, support, and wellbeing of its clients. These services are provided under the guiding 
principles of Tikanga Māori.  I have been the Chief Executive Officer of Papakura Marae since April 
2010. 

Engagement with Sunfield Developments Limited (SDL) around the Sunfield development 
commenced in 2021 and has been ongoing since this time.  SDL’s engagement with the Marae has 
been led by Simon Ash and has been open, honest, and constructive. 

The engagement process has included meetings at Papakura Marae and members of the Marae 
Committee visiting the site, where the vision for the Sunfield masterplanned community was 
discussed and the aspirations of Papakura Marae and the people of South Auckland that the Marae 
serves conveyed to SDL. 

Sunfield’s objective to become a sustainable, vibrant, and connected community is admirable. 
There are significant opportunities that Sunfield will provide to the people of South Auckland, 
including the provision of much needed warm and dry family homes, significant employment 
opportunities across numerous industries, the creation of recreational facilities and the development 
of a dedicated health and medical facility for much needed medical services for the community.  

Papakura Marae looks forward to the continued engagement with SDL to ensure that the 
development of the Sunfield masterplanned community benefits all people of Papakura and the 
surrounding South Auckland area.  

If you have any questions around our engagement with Simon and his team, please contact me. 

Naku noa, na  

Tony Kake 
Chief Executive Officer 
Papakura Marae  
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